From: Tad Doviak
Date: Thursday, August 25, 2022 at 4:34:12 PM UTC-4

Subject: 800-171 comments

To: 800-171comments@list.nist.gov <800-171comments@list.nist.gov>

I think that an accompanying support document giving examples of controls that provide
compliance for each standard would be very helpful. I have clients who are unsure how to go
about meeting a specific standard and a document that could provide clarification and point
them in the right direction would be helpful. This is especially true for smaller subcontractors
who are essential to the DIB supply chain but may lack the resources to hire a cyber security
specialist to ensure compliance.

Tad Doviak





